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Little Crackers T-Shirts 

 
Please ask us about purchasing a 

fantastic nursery t-shirt, we have 

some sample sizes for you to look at. 

 

     
 

Little Crackers Notices 

We have some sad news to share…  

 
Miss Emma will be leaving us at the 

beginning of June to begin a new 

adventure, we are all really going to 

miss her.  

If you would like to contribute 

towards a leaving gift please see the 

ladies in the school office, or let us 

know in nursery. 
 

Little Crackers Timings… 

Long day: 7:45-6pm   Short day: 7:45-4pm 

Morning: 7:45-12:45   Afternoon 12:45-6 

Grant sessions: 8:15-11:15 or 12:30-3:30 

       Spotlight on… 
Continuous Provision at Little Crackers 

Your child’s time in nursery is spent in two very different ways – both 
work closely together to provide a balanced learning adventure.  

Some time is spent with adults, building strong relationships whilst 
exploring and learning about phonics, numbers or making wormeries 
for example! The most important part of their time in nursery however 
is spent engaging in their own learning – by exploring the varied and 
vibrant learning areas on offer.  The room is carefully planned to offer 
opportunities for painting, drawing, playdough, water, sand, using their 

imaginations, performing, writing, counting, measuring, planning, 
building and sharing books – whilst simultaneously allowing for 

communication, social and physical skills to develop. 
We look forward to being able to share the nursery again with 

you all soon – why not come along to our Open Evening! 
 

 
Caterpillar Watch… 

 
We have butterflies!!!! 

 

Dates to put in your diary… 
We are hoping that parents will be able to come and share these 

events with us, however we do need to wait for Government 

Advice before making a final decision. 

Sports Day: Monday 21st June 2021 9:30am 

Pre-School Graduation: Tuesday 29th June 1:45pm 

 

Crackley Hall School and Little Crackers Nursery 

Open Evening 

Wednesday 26 May 2021 - 5.00pm to 7.30pm 
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